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TUESDAY, 26 AUGUST – The Hari Raya Aidilfitri is

still felt even though the month of Syawal has come to its
end.

Yesterday, the Association for Professional and
Management Officers (Non-academic) (PPUMS) feted

its members in a Hari Raya Aidilfitri gathering which was
celebrated on a low scale.

Held at the Café De’Sireh Chancellery Building, the

gathering was aimed at fostering closer ties among its

members besides the chance to mingle and exchange
ideas.

The gathering was also attended by the new Deputy Vice-Chancellor of Student Affairs and Alumni, Assoc. Prof. Dr.

Ismail Ali.

Also present was PPUMS President, Hj. Zawawi Hj. Tiyunin and Exco members of the association. – SS (fl)

Media and Citra Division
Chancellery Department

 

0Share 0Recommend Share Share

http://www.ums.edu.my/v5/index.php/en/news-archives/856-ppums-rai-ahli-dalam-majlis-raya-sederhana
https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?original_referer=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ums.edu.my%2Fv5%2Findex.php%2Fen%2Fnews-archives%2F856-ppums-rai-ahli-dalam-majlis-raya-sederhana%3Ftmpl%3Dcomponent%26print%3D1%26page%3D&ref_src=twsrc%5Etfw&text=Laman%20Rasmi%20UMS%20-%20PPUMS%20Fetes%20Its%20Members&tw_p=tweetbutton&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ums.edu.my%2Fv5%2Findex.php%2Fen%2Fnews-archives%2F856-ppums-rai-ahli-dalam-majlis-raya-sederhana&via=BowThemes
http://www.ums.edu.my/v5/images/stories/berita_attach/raya_ppums_1.jpg
javascript:void(0);

